
 

 

 
 
 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
Ontario Securities Commission 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames:  

Re: Notice of Change of Auditor – Vegano Foods Inc. (the “Company”) 
 
Please be advised that, pursuant to National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous Disclosure Obligations, we hereby notify 
you that we have reviewed the Company’s notice of change of auditor (the “Notice”) dated November 25, 2024 and, 
based on our knowledge at this time, are in agreement with the statements contained in the Notice. 
 
We understand that the Notice, this letter, and a letter from the successor auditor will be disclosed in the management 
information circular to be mailed to all shareholders of the Company in connection with the Company’s next annual 
general meeting at which action is to be taken concerning the appointment of auditors. 
 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 

 
 

Chartered Professional Accountants, Licensed Public Accountants 

Brampton, Canada 

November 25, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7900 Hurontario Street, Suite 504, Brampton, Ontario L6Y 0P6 
Tel: (905) 595-9600 • Fax: (905) 595-9601 • Toll-Free: 1-(844)-595-9600 • e-mail: info@bkllp.ca • Web: www.bkllp.ca 


